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6th October 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We had our first parents’ evening of this school year on Wednesday, as parents and carers of Year 7 students joined 

us to find how Pakefield’s new recruits were settling in. I have been impressed with the strong start students have 

made, and value the positive comments and feedback from families I spoke with.  

Looking ahead to next week, we are holding the first of our ‘Raising Achievement’ events on Monday. This is aimed at 

families of students in Year 10, with a Year 11 event following on 18th October. Tips on revising and preparing for 

success will be shared – tea and coffee from 5.30 for a 6.00 start in the main hall.  

As we move into the Autumn, we will be expecting all students to attend wearing full uniform from Monday. Blazers 

should be worn at all times. 

Finally this week, a reminder to keep an eye on Class Charts for homework that has been set. To filter tasks so you 

can see those set recently you can adjust the date range on the homework tab.  

With best wishes for the weekend! 

 

Mr Dan Bagshaw 

Head of School 
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